
Welcome to Freshwater School!

You are invited to our Transitional Kindergarten

Meet and Greet on Tuesday, August 22nd from 2:00-3:00.

From 2:00-2:45 come meet your teachers Ms. Tiffany Gilbride and Ms. Danielle

Koressel (“Ms. K”, our classroom aide) and see your new classroom and outside

playspace! We are Room #14. Please park in the gym parking lot (off Freshwater

Road, not the main parking lot near the office), walk past the gym, and go through

the walkway between the gym and the After School Building. Room #14 is the

next building. Look for the balloons.🙂

From 2:45-3:00 Freshwater Community Club (similar to a Parent/Guardian

Organization) and Freshwater Educational Foundation (FEF) will introduce their

organizations to you and take you on a tour of the campus while the teachers

remain with your child.

We are so excited to meet you and your families!

We hope to see you there!

*Please check your email for a digital Meet and Greet invitation. If you do not

receive an email from me by Monday, August 7th, please email me at

tgilbride@freshwatersd.org with your email address/es you’d like me to use this

year (mom, dad, and/or guardian).

*In the next few weeks I will be emailing a digital questionnaire asking for

important, time sensitive information from you. I will also email and mail a

hardcopy of our Orientation Letter.

Welcome to TK!
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